
 

 

 

 

 
Ref: 075/18 
 
 
19th June 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Maths Problem Solving A Level  

Your son has been chosen to attend a Problem Solving A Level course run by the University of Liverpool on Monday 
9th July, 2018. 

The course comprises of a series of workshops designed to capture the imagination of students who may wish to 
progress onto A level maths after their GCSEs and to help them tackle the problem solving elements of the GCSE. 
 
We will be travelling from school to the University for a 9.30am start.  The day will end at 3.30pm at the University. 
All travelling expenses will be met by the school, however, your son will need a packed lunch for the day. 
 
Please sign the tear off slip below indicating whether your son can attend and also if he has permission to be 
dismissed from the University rather than return to school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
John O'Halloran 
Head of Maths. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip To:  Mr O’Halloran  - Maths Problem Solving (A LEVEL) - Monday 9th July, 2018. 

Student: _________________________________________   Form:- _______________ 

 
*I would / would not like my son to attend the Maths Problem Solving A Level *(please delete as appropriate) 
 
* I do / do not give permission for my son to be dismissed from the University *(please delete as appropriate) 
 
Signed: __________________________________________(parent/carer) Date: _________________ 
 

 


